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June 2015 News Sheet
Our vestry meeting was held on June 4th at 8p.m. in the church hall.
The church has now been cleaned after the repainting and we are all delighted to be back in our usual surroundings.  Everyone agrees that the church is looking exceptionally well.  The painting contractors will be painting the church hall in June.

Preparations for our 150th celebrations are underway and to mark this very special time an organ appeal has been launched.  A letter will be circulated to all parishioners to let them know details .

A box with cards made by Mrs. Sonia Trimble is on the table at the entrance.  These beautiful cards were made by Sonia and the proceeds of sales will go towards church funds.

As you are aware Alison Irvine will be starting her religious studies in Dublin in September.  The Vestry have provided her with the robes.
The main car park has had some much needed maintenance work done, with stones being levelled and rolled in.  Thanks to James Wilson, Thomas Phair and George Wilson for completing this project.
On a sad note. we wish to extend sympathy to all the family of the late Sally McCauley who died on May 22nd  and was buried in Garvary on May 24th.  Sally will be sadly missed by us all. We also like to extend our sympathy to Brian Forde and family on the death of his mother Mrs Doreen Forde.
Next vestry meeting is on the 6th of August.

